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January 30, 1974

Mr. Amos D. Gaines
590 West C Street
Burns, Oregon 97720

Dear Mr. Gaines:

The application you suitmitted for approval of a change in
point of diversion describes the original source as heing

the Silvies River, and the application indicates an intent

to divert water from Foley Slough. It is poseible to
request a change in point of diversion from the same stream
as described in the right, but not possible to chenge the
diversion to another source. There are rights of record from
both the River and other rights from Foley Slough, and there
cannot be a change in diversion from one to the other so0 I am
returning your application with our check No. 5622 refunding
the fee of $25.00 you submitted.

Very truly yours,

Trevor Jones
Agsistant
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